Number: PL-216

Date: February 24,2000

From: NANPA

Subject: Permissive Dialing Extended for Eleven Central Office Codes in the 602 NPA
(Arizona)

On February 16, 2000, the Arizona Corporation Commission issued a Procedural Order affecting
eleven central office codes in the 602 NPA. Seven-digit permissive dialing for these codes has
been extended until April 30, 2000. The central office codes affected are 230, 234, 241, 264,
265,274,367, 381, 840, 852, and 952. A sixty-day mandatory intercept period shall apply to
these eleven central office codes following April 30, 2000.

Please refer to PL 153, dated 2/1/99 for detailed information regarding the 602/480/623 NPA
Split.

Questions may be directed to Joe Cocke, NPA Relief Planning — Western Region, at 805-492-
6327 or to Paula Hustead, CO Code Administration, at 925-363-8706.



